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Jack Hanna’s: Into the Wild airing on Saturday, February 26, 2022, at 7:30 AM was 
impacted by network technical difficulties.  The network aired a second run of the same 
episode within the proscribed 7-day period on Saturday, March 5, 2022, at 10:00 AM.  
Due to the technical nature of the unplanned interruption, the station was not able to 
promote the March 5th second run during the episode on February 26th.   
 
 


